Junior Kindergarten Newsletter
Week of January 3, 2022 !!

HAPPY NEWYEAR
I hope that you are all rested and
have had an opportunity to spend
quality time with family and
friends. It is so hard to believe
that it is now 2022.

Academics

1. We are going to review the
current letters we have worked
on,(N,E,C,R, I, F).

2. We will begin an author study
on Mo Willems and continue to
talk about character and
setting.

3. We will continue our math
study of graphs.

4. A science exploration of
magnets.

5. In religious education we are
going to be talking about what
and who we see at Mass.

Books:

A variety of books by Mo Willems,
“Knufflebunny”, “Pig and Elephant”,
“‘Don’t Let the Plgeons Drive the
Bus”.

Other

I am going to be doing some Winter
assessments just to see how the
students are doing with the concepts
we have worked on so far. 1 will

send the results home in several

weeks after I have concluded my
assessments.

Yours in Christ,

Christine Shank

Junior Kindergarten Teacher
Charlottesville Catholic School
c.shank@cvillecatholic.org



